
WEST LYNN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

6th January 2023 

Email: office@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

Contact Governors: 

chairofgovs@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk 

Find us on Facebook, Instagram 
and Twitter. 

 

PE Uniform 
Navy or black shorts, jogging bottoms or 

leggings 

White T-shirt 

Plimsolls  or trainers 

Monday Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday Year 1 

Wednesday EYFS and Year 4 

Friday Year 2 

Spring Term PE  

Timetable 

Wednesday  Year 3 

Swimming  

EYFS REQUEST 

Miss Sewell is still looking so please let us know if 

you can help 

Do you have any old fashioned household items 
that you could donate to our EYFS class? We are 

looking for items such as an old rotary telephone, a 
typewriter, a lamp, a magazine rack, an old chair, 
old clocks etc. If you think you are able to help, 

please see Miss Sewell in reception class or come to 
the office. 

Thank You  

Happy New Year! 

Friends Meeting 

 
 

Monday 16th January  

3.30pm in the hall 

All Welcome!  

There are no certificates this week due 

to it being a short week.  

Swimming 
Well done to Year 3 who had their first 

school swimming session this week! Don’t 
forget, each week children need to bring: 

 A swimming costume or swimming 
trunks 

 A towel 

 A swimming cap 

 Googles are optional 

Swimming hats are available from the 
school office at a cost of £2.65.  



Date Event Who is it for 

10/01/2023 Chemistry Kitchen—Springwood Years 5 & 6 

16/01/2023 Friends Meeting 3.30pm Evenryone 

02/02/2023 Active Kids—Lynn Sport Selected Year 1 & 2 Pupils 

03/02/2023 Norwich Castle Trip  Year 4 

10/02/2023 Speed stacking at Lynnsport Selected Year 2 & 4 Pupils 

23/02/2023 Lynn Museum Trip  (Details to follow) Year 2  

Calendar 

Clubs 
Clubs start again next week. There are 2 spaces for Dance and 2 spaces for Choir left. 

Please call into the office if you are interested.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTBALL CLUB 

Football club is running from 16th January—6th February.  

If your child did football club last half term, they are owed one week which will take place 
on Monday 9th January.  

Any problems please see Mrs Adams in the office.  




